
June 7, 2011 
 
 
Steve Ashley, Director 
City of Napavine 
PO Box 810 
Napavine, WA  98565 
 
 

Re: City of Napavine 
TR-061231 

 
Dear Mr. Ashley: 
 
On July 26, 2006, the City of Napavine filed with the commission, in Docket TR-061231, a 
petition of the city of Napavine to install inter-tie with traffic signal at Washington Street, 
Napavine, WA. 
 
On June 7, 2011, the commission received from the City of Napavine, a letter requesting 
withdrawal of this petition.  The commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal 
of the petition filing, without prejudice to the company's right to refile the petition, and closes the 
above-captioned and docketed matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Secretary 


